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It has been yet another great week.  I have spent a lot of time in classes this week seeing how our children are working and learning where I have enjoyed being able to see the progress that is being made in each class.  We are currently in the process of deciding which class your children are moving up into next year where we will be able to inform you at the end of next week.  We are using our knowledge of your children’s learning ability and learning styles as well as friendship groups to help select the most appropriate class for your child to be placed in to ensure that they have a successful and happy year.  World cup fever is spreading.  Your child should now know about the country they have been asked to research.  We are looking forward to seeing your creative projects which are due in school on Monday 7th July.  These will be judged and prizes will be given to the most informative and creative piece.  Photographs of classes are now in and they look super!  We have also had a photograph taken of the whole of our year six children.  If you would like to see this before placing an order please pop into school.  On Monday we have our school photographer back in but this time to take plenty of pictures of our school and its grounds as well as capturing your children mid action.  We will be using these photographs for our website (which hopefully will go live soon) as well as to update our prospectus.  If you do not wish your child’s image to be included in either of these could you make sure your child’s class teacher is informed?
Our Sports’ Day was a wonderful afternoon where so many children excelled.  I would like to say a huge thank you for turning out to support our annual event as I thought our school looked amazing! I know the teachers put a lot of effort in to make this run smoothly with Mr Batty working tirelessly setting up the field and clearing equipment away too.  
Reminder - Blackpool Rangers Junior Football Club would like to recruit a goalkeeper for their under 8’s Seasiders.  If you know someone that may be interested please give M Brayshaw a ring on 07813 682467.  

Pease continue to send your child in with a record of their achievements for Tuesdays.
Dates for your Diary
Recyling Week  - 23rd June.  Over this coming week your child’s class teacher may be asking you to collect various recycled items to help them with producing a display. If your child has packed lunches we will ask that during this week all items are packed in either a material that can be recycled or reused.  We will be holding an inter-house competition over the week to see which team produces the least amount of waste over the week.
Summer Fair on 5th July Please sign up if you are able to help.  
Leavers’ Lunch  - Our school kitchen would like to lay on a celebratory lunch for our Year 6 pupils on their final day at Carleton Green. Lunch will include a cheese lattice, crisps, wraps and rolls, vegetable crudités, biscuit and a drink.  If your child is in Year 6 and would normally have a packed lunch yet would like to have the school lunch on this day could you please send your order into school before the 9th July?
Clubs – 
Cricket for Years 5 & 6 – Wednesdays 15:30 – 16:30
Netball for year 5/6 girls – Wednesdays 15:30 – 16:15
Choir – Thursdays at 15:30 – 16:15
Girl’s Football for Years 4, 5 & 6 – Thursdays at 15:30 – 16:15

Running club [image: image1.jpg]


Year 2 upwards – Fridays starting at 8:10 
Gymnastics for years 3 and 4 – Fridays at 15:30 – 16:15

Comenius Club for Years 5 and 6 – Friday lunchtimes and Mondays at 15:30 – 16:15
We would like to say a huge well done to the children that have been selected for this week’s Star of the Week. [image: image2.wmf]
Lola Panther from Yellow Ducklings                            Richard Leask from Green Ducklings
from Parrots                                                                 Rhianna Harper from Herons

Amber Finn from Robins                                              Cole Butler and Freja Fields from Owls                                                    Martha Hulme from Doves                                           Gabriel Ab0-Elazm

Moh Shehada and Oliver Leggett from Hawks
       To all of the Year 6 cyclists
Bethany Bradford and Nyah Aspden from Falcons      Kate Lees from Eagles.
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